
INDEPENDENT REGULATORY BOARD FOR AUDITORS 

 

INFORMATION FROM SARS 

 

Johannesburg / 6 December 2022 

 
Dear Tax Practitioner 
 

Kindly be advised that the Tax Practitioner Connect Issue no. 38 has been published by 

SARS and can be accessed through the following link: Tax Practitioner connect issue 38. 

For any enquiries, please contact SARS directly.  
 
 
Rebecca Motsepe 
Director: Legal 
 
About the IRBA 

The objective of the IRBA is to endeavour to protect the financial interests of the South 
African public and international investors in South Africa through the effective and 
appropriate regulation of audits conducted by registered auditors, in accordance with 
internationally recognised standards and processes. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/4OdECY6Y2JFQYYnc0DaDL/

